
MINUTES 
TIDE COMMITTEE 

Special Called Meeting February 7, 2017 
 
Present:  Janet Oakley, Mickey Van Metre, Archie Livingston, Peter Beck, Marie 
Bost and Cameron Andrews 
 
Absent:  Charlie Boozer (excused) 
 
Mickey Van Metre moved to use the same design on the 9 garbage can 
enclosures that need to be replaced at the beach accesses, removing the doors 
and have only 3 sided enclosures.  Repair the others that are in need of repair.  
Opening of enclosure needs to be oriented towards the beach when possible.  
Marie Bost seconded and the motion was approved unanimously. 
 
The committee asked for a draft for the Beach Rules sign with the following 
changes:  Add “Edisto” before Beach Rules and the town logo after.  Instead 
of all the not allowed items listed as line items, change the sign to NOT 
ALLOWED:  and list under that heading glass, opening burning, grills, 
camping, fireworks, litter, destruction of beach vegetation, hanging items on 
sand fence, disturbing nesting or hatchling sea turtles, golf carts and 
motorized vehicles.  Add at bottom of sign “Leave Only Your Footprints In Our 
Sand” with 2 footprints following.   
 
Committee is to look at the causeway signs “Town of Edisto Beach” with turtle 
sign beneath and the “end” sign for discussion at the next meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:42 am. 
 
 


